
. ~. Barkave G. Elian 
5810 Bergenline Avenue 

January 16, 1974 

West New York, New Jersey 07093 

Dear !-1r. Eli an: 

We are extremely grateful for your willingness to be 
a St. Vartan Steward and for your generosity in 
donating 100 in your capacity as a Steward for 
one year. 

We hope this will be a beginning in establishing 
·true steHardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin d~signed for our Steward by the 
noted artist tvalter Kaprielian is attached to this 
letter. vle hope you will wear it proudly as a symbol 
of your stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your stewardship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassia"l 
Executive Director 


